HSC Busingss S:ervices
J Organisation

Your Ref: Our Ref:
AD-0135-10 HYP B04/1

Bernie Conlon
Secretary to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT14GB

Dear Madam,

Directorate of Legal Services

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE
HeaLtH & Social. CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Date:
30.11.11 |
RECEIVED
-1 DEC 201
TNO-05 4681

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above and your letter of 21% May 2010 (AD-0135-10) and our subsequent reply

dated 7™ June 2010.

It has come to my attention that the reference to “common facial nerve” in Section 1, Part 1 of
Mrs. Beggs' letter is a clerical error and should in fact read “common facial vein”. You will note
that the preceding sentence correctly refers to the “common facial vein”.

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfull ,
T Ben >

Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant

Providing Support to Health and Social Care

Lexcel
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

301-107-604





